
 
 
 

 
 

 
Find out more and apply for the A4S Academy via our website 

 www.accountingforsustainability.org/academy  

A4S ACADEMY 2023-24 

SUBSIDIZED PLACES  

 

A4S is offering a small number of subsidized places for the 

A4S Academy 2023-24 programme. These places will be 

offered at a reduced rate. 

 
Subsidized places are available for participants who do not have the means to cover the cost of 

the A4S Academy in full, for example participants from organizations based in 

emerging/developing markets or the public sector.  

There are a limited number of places available, so A4S will prioritize based on need.  

To be considered for a subsidized place you must also meet the standard A4S Academy 

eligibility criteria listed below: 

• Participants must be senior finance professionals. For example: 

- Divisional CFO or functional head for FTSE100, S&P 500 or equivalent  

- Reporting directly to the CFO for smaller organizations 

• Participants must have the capacity and aspiration to lead and/or influence change 

within the finance function. 

• Participants must be endorsed by their Chief Financial Officer (CFO). 

Typical participants include: Divisional CFOs, Controllers, Treasurers, Head of Investor 

Relations, Head of Internal Audit, Financial, Planning & Analysis Leaders, Head of Financial 

Reporting. 

 

Cost 

Subsidized Academy fee: £1,500 (full price £4,500) 

 

Apply 

If you meet the criteria listed above and are interested in joining the A4S Academy programme 

2023-24, please fill out the application form on our website. 

 

Deadline for applications is 31st March 2023. 

 

If you have any questions, please email academy@a4s.org. 

http://www.accountingforsustainability.org/academy
mailto:academy@a4s.org

